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Dear Parents/Carers 

As all the parents have been informed, unfortunately, because of a confirmed case of 

COVID-19 in the nursery, all the staff and children now have to self-isolate for 14 days. We 

know that you may find this concerning, but we are continuing to monitor the situation and 

are working closely with the government guidelines.   

To clarify the situation, the children will need to self-isolate until Friday 11th December and 

can return to nursery on Monday 14th December.  

If your child shows any one of the symptoms of Coronavirus during this time, you must get 

them tested. All the information you need is in the letter I sent out yesterday evening. Please 

note that siblings do not need to self-isolate unless they are showing any of the symptoms and 

can attend school as normal at this time. 

 

COVID-19 Please note the following important points 

 · If your child is not attending nursery for any reason, you must inform the school on the first 

day of absence before 9:00 am with the reason for absence and how long they are likely to be 

off. Not all absences are going to be COVID-19 related but we need to know why pupils are 

off on any particular day. 

· If your child shows any one of the symptoms of Coronavirus  

a high temperature 

a new and continuous cough 

loss of taste and smell 

you need to get them tested straight away. If the result of the test is positive, they need to stay 

at home for ten days from the day they were tested. If the result is negative, they can return to 

school. 

· If your child has come into contact with someone who has tested positive i.e., a family 

member, the child needs to self-isolate for 14 days from the day that they carried out the test. 

If they show no symptoms during this period they can return to school after 14 days. If they 

show symptoms at any point during this self-isolation, they need to get a test and if this is 

positive, they will need to begin the ten days of isolation from the day of the test. 

If you have had your child tested, please share the results with us before they return to the 

nursery.  

Anyone with symptoms will be eligible for testing and this can be arranged via 

https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by calling 119.  

 

During the time off nursery, please take time to read books with your child, learn numbers 

through play activities, talk about their environment, weather and continue to practice 

hygiene routines. Use the link below to get access to free audio books and activities based on 

it. http://www.lovemybooks  

Please email us at wisdomkids@hotmail.co.uk if you would like any further information.  

Thank you 
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